

ST. ELIZABETH'S REGIONAL MATERNITY CENTER 601 East Market Street New Albany, IN 47150 (812) 949-7305

Keith E. Stormes

Executive Director

Board of Directors

Don Day President

Bill Barber
President Elect

Nancy Gulley Secretary

Kenneth Nicolas, CPA *Treasurer*

Michael G. Naville
Past President

Kenneth R. Abbott

Frank M. Benson

Saundra Brown

Wayne Estopinal

Kathy Haller

Dr. Sandra K. Hensley

Cathy Koetter

Sr. Anita Lowe

Robert Mackin

Kathleen J. Mueller, Ph.D.

Gary E. Ochsner

Linda Shaughnessy

Rev. Timothy W. Weddell

July 15, 1997

Paul Kelly 1830 E. Dugan Hollow Rd. Madison, IN 47250

Dear Paul,

I can't tell you how much we enjoyed your participation at our picnic this past weekend. The adults loved it and the kids were mesmerized. It was obvious that you were the hit of the day.

You have to know that one of my lifetime goals has now been achieved. I've always wanted to be able to juggle, but I could never get three objects going at the same time. I knew there had to be a technique, but I couldn't figure it out to save my life. You also didn't tell me that the upper portion of my forearms would be so sore! But that's a small price to pay for being able to stand on the first tee and juggle three golf balls as my partners look on in disbelief.

didn't know, until I read your brochure, that you traveled all the way from Madison to educate and entertain us. Folks are still buzzing about your performance as well as your well mannered assistant Harlan! Rest assured we will be recommending you to everyone. Thanks again! God Bless you and your family.

Peace.

Keith E. Stormes, Executive Director , 1